Dear Parents/Carers,

This term, we have been busy immersing ourselves in our
Context for Learning, Quest. Using the four purposes as our
driver, we have focused on the quests pirates have made
across the seas of the world. The children have been
introduced to Privateer X; a pirate who has been sending us
clues every week to help us on our learning journey. Year 1
and 2 have been very busy trying to use the clues to uncover their identity!

Using the children’s ideas for learning, we have, so far, explored:

What is a pirate?

Who is Barti Ddu?

Where did Barti Ddu sail?

What do pirates wear?

Are pirates good or bad?

How do pirates get provisions to the ship?
Using and creating a treasure map

we are going to become pirates for a day. We will experience life
aboard a pirate ship and hopefully uncover the identity of Privateer X!
We would love your children to get into the spirit and dress up as a
pirate. From captains to coopers, navigators to cooks! All pirates are
welcome! Please do not feel that you need to buy a new outfit,
recycling some old trousers and t-shirts would be just as fitting.

ﬁ To celebrate the end of our context, on Thursday 14th December,
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Please come and speak to a member of staff if you need any help with this.
Thank you for your continued support.

Cofion,
The Year 1 and 2 Team




